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GUATEMALA                    
……..FUND UPDATE 2014

Dear Friends
This is to thank all of you who have made 
donations (which amounted to €2,850 in 
2014) to our Guatemala Fund.  We have 
made a breakdown of the expenses made 
in 2014, so that you can see how the 
money is being spent.  Amounts are shown 
in Guatemalan currency, Quetzals (€1= 
8.66 Quetzals). 

Cost of building latrines (7).            18,980 
Water Filters (35)                            10,500 
Building materials.                            2,658 
Plumbing expenses.                         1,060 

Food parcels to needy families.     10,600 
Medical consultations.                      2,640 
Medical expenses.                            5,800 
Transport.                                            300 
Stationery.                                           600 
Christmas 2014 gifts (toys).             2,400.  
                 
Total Q 55,538.  (€ 6,413) 

This year we have transferred € 7,000 
 (Q 60,620) to Guatemala to cover the 
expenses. 

As you can see our project to help the 
village of Azulco and the outlying hamlets 
(Aldeas) is ongoing.  All donations are 
very much appreciated. 

As and when Stephen is fit to travel, we 
would very much hope to visit Azulco 
again. 

Thanking you for your support. 

Jacque and Stephen 



5 ta’ Frar 2015

 

�2


